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Law Office of

  Richard A. Finnigan          
Richard A. Finnigan                     2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW
           Kathy McCrary, Paralegal
  (360) 956-7001
Olympia, Washington 98512

       (360) 753-7012
rickfinn@localaccess.com
Fax (360) 753-6862
   
  kathym@localaccess.com
May 22, 2008
VIA E-MAIL AND HAND DELIVERY
Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Docket No. UW-080562 - Roche Harbor Water System – Substitute Seventh Revised Sheet No. W-1 Canceling Sixth Revised Sheet No. W-1 – DO NOT REDOCKET
Dear Ms. Washburn:

This letter is to file a substitute tariff sheet to reflect an agreement reached with Commission Staff as to the appropriate level of rates for this Company as a result of the filing in this docket.  Enclosed you will find the original and three copies of the Substitute Seventh Revised Sheet No. W-1.  
In addition, this letter will withdraw Fourth Revised Sheet No. W-2.  At Staff’s request, the Company has agreed to withdraw this tariff filing as it relates to Schedule 2 on Fourth Revised Sheet No. W-2.







Sincerely,







RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/km

Enclosures
cc:
Jim Ward (via e-mail)

David Gibbs (via e-mail)
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